
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce a special initiative at [School Name] to promote dental hygiene 

awareness among our students. Good oral health is essential for overall well-being, and we want 

to empower our children with the knowledge they need to maintain healthy smiles. 

The following activities will be taking place: 

• Interactive workshops on proper brushing and flossing techniques 

• Guest speakers from local dental practices 

• Distribution of dental hygiene kits 

We encourage you to discuss the importance of dental hygiene at home. Together, we can help 

our children develop lifelong healthy habits. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


